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One thing about RLC is that we love 
to celebrate! Please dress your in 
children in red, white, green or 
Mexican Inspired clothing on Friday, 
May 3rd. Each class will have their 
own celebration so we look forward to 
any contributions. 

On Friday, May 10th we will be 
preparing breakfast for our mothers. 
Please give yourself  a little extra time 

upon drop off to receive motherly 
breakfast.

ROYAL TIMES 
We Appreciate You!!!

Attention 
Teacher’s Appreciation week is May 6th - 10th, we encourage 
your child to participate by following the prompts in the flyer 
sent via brightwheel 

We thank all the parents who have participated in our 
fundraiser. Great Job! We look forward to applying the 
proceeds towards the summer buses and upcoming center 
maintenance. 

Please make sure your child has a change of clothes at all times 
at the center. If a child as an accident and there isn’t a change 
of clothes available after 1:00, the child will be required to go 
home.    
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Reminders 

• We have a meeting for graduate 
parents Monday, May 1st at 5:30 
pm. 

• BINGO NIGHT will be held 
Wednesday, May 8th at 5:30 pm. 
We will not have a parent club 
meeting. 

• Our 15th annual science fair is 
now taking place on Friday, May 
10th at 3:30 pm. We have a 3:00 
pm early dismissal. 

• Childcare Provider Day is Friday, 
May 10th.  

• Thursday, May 23rd the center 
closes at 3:00 pm for staff 
development. 

• The center is closed on Monday, 
May 27th for Memorial Day!

 

Kashmir Adams                        
Margareth Escobar                             

Roro Canada                                  
Liam Lozano                                     
Anthony Clay                                       
Deonna Jones

We love to assist you all with potty training your children but, 
it’s not easy due to certain undergarments. Please do not put 
onesies on your children if you wish for them to be potty 
trained.   

Events
We have a fun-filled summer ahead, and we definitely need 
your support. Sign up to volunteer for our carnival, field trips 
and more. A roster for summer events is available to keep 
parent volunteer information organized. We will be making 
phone calls phone calls to you all so that we can prepared for 
the summer. 

Graduation Day!!!
We will be celebrating our 17th annual graduation on Friday, 
June 28, 2024, at 1:00 pm. Parents of our graduates should 
please refer to the schedule sent home to meet the deadlines. A 
schedule of events, practices, and items due will also be 
attached via Brightwheel. 

Birthdays!!!
Help me wish the following students a BIG HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                                                                                             
Canaan Miller will be turning three on the 20th                           
Jayce Jones who will be turning four on the 23rd                  
Ryan Jackson who will be turning two on the 24th              
Isaiah Alexis who will be turning five on the 25th
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